
 

 

Due to the increase in the number of dance participants and concern 
for the safety of each individual at the dance, we are asking caregivers 
to abide by the following rules: 

• The doors to the dance do not open until 630pm.  Please do not 
come early as you will not be allowed inside. 

• No participants will be allowed in without a supervising adult. 
• All caregivers must give their name at the door, indicate that they 

are either a parent, agency staff, what agency they are from, etc., 
and say how many individuals they are supervising that evening. 

• Agency staff should display their agency ID’s at all times. 
• NO ONE who is supervising a consumer or child should be on their 

phones or computers while at the dance. 
• Any consumer or participant who wishes to use the restroom 

MUST be accompanied by their caregiver or parent. 

These rules are designed to ensure the safety of all at the dance.  If for 
some reason you do not abide by these rules, you will be asked to 
leave the dance. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation with the volunteers 
who run the dances. 

Sincerely, 

Michele Rohrman 


